
TOWN OF SHELBURNE, MA

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

MEETING MINUTES OCTOBER 3, 2024
A duly posted meeting of the Shelburne Zoning Board of Appeals was held at the Town Hall meeting room, on October 3, 2024.
Members Present: John Taylor, Chris Macek, Eric Lucentini, Noah Grunberg 
Administrative Assistant: Faye Whitney 
Members Absent: Michael Parry, Joe Palmeri
Guests: None
Chair Noah Grunberg called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m.
The Planning Board is working on a Mobile Food Establishment (MFE) bylaw. The only existing MFE is Asma’s Kitchen, which should be grandfathered. The Board had no concerns with that business and would support her if the need arose. 
Jesse Seaver has expressed interest in serving as an alternate and has sent a letter of interest. After discussion the Board agreed he would be a good addition.
Following a September meeting with the Planning Board, the ZBA had agreed to look at having more than one use on a lot (Section 4.1). Often the second use is not a principal use but rather a sub-use, related to the principal use and should be allowed. It was decided that Section 4.1 should remain as is. A discussion followed on what constituted a Mixed Use and how that overlaps with Primary Use. This may be discussed in the future.
At 8:25 p.m. a motion was made by Chris, seconded by Eric, to adjourn the meeting.


 Voting in favor: John, Chris, Eric, Noah
      
 Opposed:    None

      
 Abstentions: None


 Motion passed: 4-0-0

Respectfully submitted,

Faye Whitney, Administrative Assistant

